James S. {Jim) Rice

Mr. Rice joined the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau as the Assistant Director, Office of
Servicemember Affairs in March 2019. He previously served as Regional Administrator/Hearing Office
Director for the Office of Medicare Hearings and Appeals (OMHA), HHS, from 2012 to 2017 and as the
Senior Advisor — Electronic Case Processing at OMHA from 2017.

Prior to joining HHS, Mr. Rice served for over three decades in the U.S. Army. Mr. Rice served for over
thirty years in the Army Medical Service Corps as a Medical Evacuation officer. He commanded at every
level from platoon to brigade. In his final assignment, Mr. Rice served as the Chief of the Health Services
Division on the Joint Staff.

He is a graduate of the Army Medical Department Basic Course, the Aviation Officer Advanced Course,
the Command and General Staff College, and the Army War College. He holds advanced degrees from
Troy State University and the Army War College.



